
 

 
 

 
Grace Church Fall Newsletter  

 
With Thanksgiving just around the corner, let’s not wait to give Thanks to the Lord 
for all we have, let us give thanks now:  
 

• Thank you, Jesus for New Life Church in Sturgeon Falls and for all her 
people. 

• Thank you, Jesus for all you have given us in Grace Church community. 
• Thank you, Lord, for all the wonderful people that support this community 

in fellowship. Thank you for the Fellowship Luncheon once a month. 
• We give thanks for all the events that have happened in the past year, and we 

look forward to the upcoming events. Thank you, Jesus, for the upcoming 
events such as the Bible Study via Zoom on the Gospel of Matthew and for 
Lessons & Carols on the 12th of Dec at 7pm. 

• Give Thanks to Our Lord for all the farmers and workers that provide us 
with food. 

• We give thanks to Jesus Christ for the Baptism of Owen. 
• We give thanks that we have a place to pray and stand strong at the Clayton 

Hall and come together in fellowship in our community. We will host 
Christmas Eve Service 24th Dec. at 2pm. 

• We give thanks to God that Heather can play music for us once a month. 
• We give thanks to God for His provision to us in times of health and sickness. 
• Thank you for your prayers for our upcoming Synod 19th--22nd Nov. 

   
 

 
For info on Grace Church and events call Rev. Trudy 613-256-2644  
email: trudyhardy@storm.ca 
 
Come join us at the Clayton Community Hall at 10:30am on Sunday mornings to 
worship the Lord in the Anglican tradition. Be a part of our community where we 
give thanks to God for all we have and all we are about to receive.   


